
Dear Parents & Caregivers of South Hunsley School & Sixth 
Form  

 
 
We wish to invite you to our next Whole School Approach 

(WSA) virtual Zoom wellbeing Q&A workshop. 
 
 
The workshop will be a chance for you to learn more about the WSA project and 

how we will be working alongside your child’s school over the coming years. 
There will also be opportunities for you to voice any concerns you have over your 
child’s mental health and wellbeing and ask any questions. We would also like to 

hear about any ideas you may have about what emotional wellbeing support you 
would like to see implemented for students, parents & caregivers within your 
child’s school and welcome you to share your thoughts.  
 
The next workshop will be held on:  
 
Thursday 11th March 6-7.30 pm  
 
If you would like to book a place, please email: 
wholeschoolapproach@heymind.org.uk  
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 

Kind regards,  
 
Debbie Thomson 

 
Whole School Approach Coordinator – Hull and East Yorkshire Mind  
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